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The UVU Collections Office has implemented a new payment portal that will be available to you beginning July 1, 2019. This system is designed for students who owe Perkins Loans or past due tuition to UVU. This system will allow you to see your current balances including all interest charges and fees. 
Payments can be made within the new portal by visiting https://cwa.uvu.edu/cwa/ and following the prompts to log in. If you are a first time user please follow the steps below.
1. User name: This will be your UVID number (if you need help with this please call our offices) 
2. Password: If you are a first time user this will be your 8 digit ID number followed by the $ symbol. You will be prompted to change this once you have logged in.
3. From the accounts/billing drop down you can chose one of the following options.
A. Accounts – allows you to view each term you owe for
B. Billing Statements – Allows you to see bills from previous months
C. View and Pay bill – Allows you to pay online and update your profile.
If you have been placed with a 3rd party collection agency, please call the number listed within the portal for your balance and payment information.
Please visit https://www.uvu.edu/collections/  for more detailed instructions on how to use the online portal or call the UVU Collections Office at 801-863-8611.
